
Dear Families 
 

Miss Conlin is running a new Friendship Bracelet making club, starting this Autumn 
term for children in years 3 to 4.  
 

 
This will take place on Thursday lunchtimes, 12:15 - 12:45, for 6 weeks.  The first 
session is on Thursday 19th September 

 
There is a small charge of £2 for the whole club, to cover the cost of materials. 
 

Please click on the link below to register interest and you will receive a text if you 
child has been allocated a place.  Deadline to apply is Sunday 15th September. 
 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/J3dktksRZZ  
 

Kind regards. 

Mrs Turner 

https://forms.office.com/e/J3dktksRZZ

